
 

 

 

Friday 13th December 2:00pm at St Mary’s Church 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This year, Key Stage 2 are celebrating Christmas at St Mary’s Church by holding a Christmas service on 

Friday 13th December at 2:00pm. As we are in the Church, there is no need to issue tickets so all are 

welcome.  

The children will need to wear their school uniform with the addition of a Christmas jumper. All jumpers 

will need to be named and in school by Monday 9th December at the latest. Some children will be asked to 

wear different costumes, depending on their role in the concert. Details regarding this will be distributed in 

due course. 

During the morning of Monday 9th December, we will be rehearsing at St Mary’s Church. Coaches have 

been booked to transport the children to and from the church. We will be back in time for the end of the 

day so children can be collected as normal. 

On Friday 13th December, the day of the Christmas service, children will be taken to the church by coach. 

You will be able to collect your child at the end of the performance should you wish. However, if you are 

unable to attend, your child will be walked back to school for collection at the normal time. Please 

complete consent on ParentMail, indicating whether you will require your child to be walked back to 

school on the 13th, or alternatively complete the slip below. 

Finally, a collection will be taken at the end of the performance as parents and carers leave. Money 

collected will be shared between St. Mary’s Church and a charity to be chosen by the school council. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mr. Hancock 

              

Key Stage 2 Christmas Service 
 
I give permission for my child ……………………………………….. to travel to and from church by coach on Monday 
9th December and to travel to the church by coach on Friday 13th December.  
 
I will need my child to be walked back to school on 13th December Yes/No (please delete as appropriate) 

 
 
Signed ………………………………………………. (parent/carer) 
 


